EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR Mr. James Morrison

ADMINISTRATIVE ASSISTANT
Mrs. Liz Littledave

PRESIDENT Dr. Ruth Herman Nielsen

SECRETARY Rev. Robert Kreier

TREASURER Mr. George Sartain

OFFICERS Mrs. Marie Dykes Mr. Eugene Meyer Pastor Charles Smith



Oaks, Oklahoma 74359 918-868-2196

January 28, 1993

Dear Ms. Duvall,

It has come to our attention that Mattie from Pediatric Clinic will be leaving that station.

We ask you please to use your influence and reconsider her move.

Mattie is special with our children and our personnel. Since she is a full blood she understands well how to work with all Native American children and their families. Everyone loves Mattie and she will be sadly missed if she leaves Pediatric Clinic.

PMiles, R. n., BS, BSN.

Sincerely,

fames Morrison

mus Nov

Executive Director

Larue Miles RN., BS., BSN.

CC: Mr. Nutter

Mr. Thompson

Chief Mankiller

MEMBERS OF THE BOARD
Pastor Don Brewer
Mr. Arlo DeKraai
Pastor Ed Frederick
Ms. Miriam Freedman
Pastor Kim Mammedaty
Mrs. Marcia McCain
Mrs. Ginger Petering
Pastor Arthur Stull
Mr. Joel Thompson

EX-OFFICIO Bishop Robert Studtmann Chief Wilma Mankiller

ADVISORY MEMBERS Mr. Harold Everson Rev. Gordon Straw

CONSULTANT Mr. Richard Sayther

CHAPLAIN
Rev. Donald Marshall